Hi guys,

Spence from Lakeland Aviation kindly offered to donate some flying time to allow us to track down all of the collared stags, we made the most of the weather on Tuesday and found each stag, including your one which we haven’t been able to locate since November.

I also managed to get a photo of him which shows his deformed antler has grown back as normal.  I’m looking forward to downloading his track log to see what he got up to.

In other news, we have managed to get a SIRTRACK Iridium tracking collar on a Sika stag in the Manson Area, I am going to allow full public access for interested people to view this stag by logging on the following website and entering the login details.  

http://www.sirtrackdata.com/
LOGIN:

e-mail = hpublic@sirtrackdata.com
password = sikastag

Go check it out!

Dan Herries
Team Leader - Maungaharuru Field Base 
Department of Conservation - Te Papa Atawhai
Hawke's Bay Area Office,  PO Box 644, NAPIER 4140        
DDI: +64 6 839 7384 | VPN: 6940
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